Dear Band Director:

This year William Carey University will hold its sixth annual Honor Band Clinic March 1-3, 2018!  William Carey is proud to sponsor this event for your strongest musicians and students.  

The conductor for the 2018 Honor Band is Artie Adams.  Mr. Adams was the band director at South Jones High School, in Ellisville, Mississippi, for over 20 years.  Under his direction, the South Jones band program became one of the premiere programs in the state.  He is a tremendous musician and a man of very high moral character and we are blessed to have him this year as the conductor of the Red Band for the 2018 Carey Honor Band Clinic.
Included in this packet is a copy of the recommendation form (please photocopy as many of these as you need), brochures, and a master recommendation roll.  Extra copies of every form for honor band is found at www.wmcarey.edu/carey-honor-band.  Please consider recommending your best 9th – 12th grade bandsmen; have them fill out the top portion and give them a brochure about the event; you will fill out the bottom portion and add their name to your master list and mail the master roll and the recommendation forms postmarked by November 14th back to William Carey.  
The University will not provide housing for this event, so if housing is needed we have included a list of two nearby hotels to choose from in the brochure.  Each student must be chaperoned by their band director and/or a parent or guardian.  Every school is guaranteed at least one participant.  When you receive the results in early December we will provide additional detailed information and instructions for confirmation/registration.  The commitment/registration form and money must be postmarked by January 11, 2018.  
If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to contact me at 601-318-6175 or by email at wdykes@wmcarey.edu.  I look forward, with great anticipation, to what the Lord is going to do in the lives of your students through this unique musical opportunity.  As always, if you ever need anything, another set of eyes or ears, or someone just to pray for you, let us know.  Blessings!
Serving Him,

Wes Dykes

Coordinator of Instrumental Activities
Assistant Professor of Music

William Carey University

